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25th November 2005 

Dear Mr Wilson, 

With reference to your e mail to me dated 24th November 2005. 

I have forwarded the contents of this to the Commissioner who has taken over the 
investigation of your complaint against police - this being Ms Rebecca Marsh. 

I do not deal with the investigation of complaints, and therefore it is appropriate that 
any response comes from the Commissioner concerned. 

,~_o.urs s~cerely~ 

............ -Co-d-eA .............. 
J 

Douglas Cleaver 
Complaints Manager 


